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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Panzer, Tanya (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2020 12:29 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 949 Marshall Ave/352923340146

No Worries. I will let him know it will be Deleted.  
 
Tanya J Panzer 
Assessment Technician 
Office of Financial Services 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, Suite 700 
7th Floor City Hall, Saint Paul MN 55102 
M: 651-266-8858 D: 651-266-6153 F: 651-266-8541 
Assessment Look Up – www.stpaul.gov/assessments 
 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)  
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2020 12:28 PM 
To: Panzer, Tanya (CI-StPaul) <tanya.panzer@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) 
<marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 949 Marshall Ave/352923340146 
 
Sorry.  I think I need to a do a new resolution to correct this. 
 

From: Panzer, Tanya (CI-StPaul)  
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2020 10:59 AM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) 
<marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 949 Marshall Ave/352923340146 
 
The Owner Daniel @612-393-6342 states the Clean-up was supposed to be Deleted? In looking at the minutes it looks to 
be the case but that wasn’t indicated on the TA 19-717. Please look into it and let me know?  
 
Thank you 
 
Tanya J Panzer 
Assessment Technician 
Office of Financial Services 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, Suite 700 
7th Floor City Hall, Saint Paul MN 55102 
M: 651-266-8858 D: 651-266-6153 F: 651-266-8541 
Assessment Look Up – www.stpaul.gov/assessments 
 


